
Hampton Falls Trick or Treating 2020 
 

Hampton Falls is having trick-or-treat on Friday, October 30th from 5:00pm-7:00pm. 

This plan is subject to revisions should our State’s COVID numbers and recommendations change. 

We strongly suggest that this be a resident only event to reduce the possible spread of COVID. 

 

We encourage use of the following guidelines to help make this event healthy, safe, and fun: 

Some COVID Tips for Trick-or-Treaters 

• Please don’t participate if you are feeling ill 
• Go only to homes you know and that have outside lights on  
• Avoid going inside homes 
• Only accept wrapped candy 
• Stay with your family group 
• Only one group at a time at homes 
• Maintain social distancing of 6 feet  
• Wear cloth masks alone or as part of your costume   
• Carry hand sanitizer and use frequently  

Some COVID Tips for Homes Participating in Trick-or-Treat 

• Don’t participate if you are feeling ill 
• If participating, leave your outside lights on 
• Consider placing candy directly on a table outside for trick-or-treaters  
• Think of other creative, spooky ways to maintain 6-foot social distancing while giving out candy 
• Sanitize any frequently touched surfaces several times during the event.  
• Wear cloth masks 
• Have hand sanitizer on hand and use frequently 

Some General Safety Tips  

• Be aware of traffic 
• Alter costumes so they are not a trip hazard 
• Wear reflective materials 
• Carry a flashlight or glow sticks 
• Inspect all candy at home before eating 

For other safety resources check:  

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/holidays.html  
https://www.readynh.gov/halloweensafety.htm 
https://www.nh.gov/safety/divisions/nhsp/tsr/101005.html  
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